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Dear President, Dear General Secretary, 

Colleagues, 

On behalf of the Medical Committee consisting of Dr. Lisimoni Kami, Dr. Jose M. Cistari, Dr. 

Dogan Atlihan, Dr. Jaroslaw Krzywanski, Dr. Richard Herrick, Dr. Michael Irani, Dr. Carmelo 

Ciotta, Dr. Ip Wing Yuk, Dr. Maria Dolores Rubio, it is my honour to present to you the work of 

the Committee for 2012 activities: 

The Medical Committee (MC) met in Antigua, Guatemala on 8th May 2012. 

The Committee paid tribute to the memory of its deceased member Dr. Asghar Shahabi. 

The Members unanimously accepted the Minutes of the last MC meeting in Paris. 

1. Presentation of facilities and personnel by the Organizing Committee: 

MC presented medical facilities and personnel to be provided by the Organizing Committee during 

the Championships and later on the standards for the Medical facilities in particular. 

2. Testing during the Olympic Games: 

MC presented Pre- and Olympic Testing 

MC was informed of the IOC In-competition rules and the 2011 and 2012 IWF testing statistics. 

3. Discussion about the dangers of stimulants: 

MC presented the Danger of stimulants and other prohibited substances- the cases of 

Methylhexaneamine and Clenbuterol in particular. Members agreed to take actions to raise 

awereness regarding the dangers of prohibited substances and supplements. 

 

 

As chairman of MC I highly appreciate the efforts and contribution made by my MC members. 

Regards, 

 

 Dr. Hasan Akkus 

    MC Chairman 


